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Dear Cuddington Families,

[ was so happy to put this date at the top of this week’s newsletter — we have arrived in March... but
where is the sunshine?!

We have had a really positive start to Spring 2 - I am delighted to report that our attendance has now
risen to 97.3% which means most of our children have returned to school feeling more fit and healthy!

Long may this continue.

This week we took teams of gymnasts to Moss farm to compete in a Gymnastics competition. As always,
our children performed so well achieving a 2nd and 3d place finish (a place on the Gymnastic podium)
with one of our Year 4 girls finishing in first place to go through to the finals in 2 weeks - Well done
Olivia N During celebration assembly today, we were all given a demonstration of some of the
performances - we have some very talented gymnasts here!

Have you all been able to sign up for a parents’ evening appointment for 19th and 21st March? If you
haven’t booked one yet on School Spider, then please do so as this is an important part of your child’s
calendar and their journey of progress. We aim to get all parents to engage in sharing information about
their child’s education and attendance to improve outcomes for everyone. Thank you in anticipation for
supporting this process.

World Book Day Thursday 7th March

Reading and stories are an integral part of the Cuddington English curriculum where both have high
value placed on them - that said, we cannot allow World Book Day to go by unnoticed! Each class
teacher has organised for mystery readers to appear across the day (without warning) to read or tell a
story to the children. We have asked for our children to read in ‘extreme’ places - thank you to all
parents who have emailed their child’s class teacher with these pictures - we will look forward to
sharing them on Thursday (so there is still time to send the pictures in)!

[ hope you can all enjoy the weekend ahead when it arrives and I will see you all on Monday.
Kind regards,
Sue Mills (Head Teacher)
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